
UN Secretary General is briefed
on activation of Title III of
Helms-Burton Act

United Nations, May 13 (RHC)—The UN Secretary General, Antonio Guterres, is aware the implementation
of Title III of the Helms-Burton Act, and how it is generating rejection worldwide.

The deputy spokesman of the Secretary General, Farhan Haq, told Prensa Latina news agency that
Guterres met with the Cuban acting permanent representative to the UN, Ana Silvia Rodríguez, who briefed
him about the latest developments regarding the anti-Cuban law, recently activated by the United States.

The extraterritorial nature of this law has been overwhelming rejected by the international community at the
UN General Assembly through the approval over the last 27 consecutive years of a resolution that calls for
the end of the US blockade against Cuba.
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